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May 27
th

, 2012 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of May 28
th

 – June 1
st
. 

 

The ONE Change Community Clean-up will take place on Saturday, May 26
th

 @ 10:00 – 2:00.  Please meet at the 

North End Community Center or call 635-2035 for more details. 

 

Please note that if your child has yet to receive the whooping cough vaccine, please contact your family 

physician/nurse practitioner or Public Health for an appointment. In the Saint John area the Public Health phone 

number is 658-2454. 

 

Students are reminded to wear appropriate dress for school as the warm weather conditions arrive. Appropriate attire 

for school is not what you wear for the beach. Shorts should be appropriate length, no spaghetti straps or tank tops, 

and flip-flops are not appropriate. Please feel free to contact the school office for more information on appropriate 

dress. 

 

Students who participate in the Robo Science Enrichment Program are encouraged to submit their consent forms to 

the main office in order to participate in the Robo Science Competition held at Millidgeville North School on 

Thursday, May 31
st
. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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